
OTRR'S POLICY ON USING OTHER PEOPLE'S MATERIAL

It is the official policy of the Old Time Radio Researchers group, when using 
materials that originated with someone, other than a group member, or materials 
from a website, or book, to ask for permission and make sure that that 
permission is included in the materials used.

In the past, this policy was not strictly adhered to by group members.  This 
has resulted in some confrontations, discussions, and hard feelings.  OTRR 
profusely apologizes for this, and hopes that anyone offended by this will realize 
that we are doing all within our power to correct this mis-use.
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